
Advisory Committee on International Study  
Meeting notes from September 23, 2005 
 
In attendance: Marie alice Arnold, Michael Arnush, Sue Bender, Cori Filson, Jim 
Kennelly, Kate Leavitt, Monica Raveret-Richter, Paty Rubio  
 
Action Items: 
Contact petitioning students for addendums to petitions: Marie alice. 
 
Agenda Items: 
1. Michael opened the meeting reminding the committee that this year should be the 

last year of this committee. The Committee should keep an eye on the kind of work 
that is being done over the course of the year in preparation to recommend to CEPP 
what ened tv body should follow. 



a role in meeting the college’s goal of 60% of students studying abroad OIP does 
not want to see it fail. 

 
• Monica pointed out that the short term program in Costa Rica is tied directly to a 

grant. Other faculty may be including this type of program offering within grant 
applications. It is important that they know immediately that not all short term 
programs may be offered.  

 
• It was determined that a process for evaluating/choosing programs needs to be 

developed as well as determining who would be the arbitrator when offerings 


